"I am able to do all things by the one who strengthens me"

Philippians 4:13 Lexham English Bible



Growing, Believing, Succeeding

Newsletter

19th July

Dear Parents/Carers,

Church Service

The Leavers' Service will take place on Tuesday 23rd July at 2.15pm. Parents and grandparents are welcome.

Year 6 Treat

This will take place on July 22nd during the afternoon. Children will need to bring a water gun, change of clothes and a towel. The PTA will be providing pizza and drinks for the children on this day. We look forward to having fun!

School Gift for Year 6

Once again, the school will be gifting a hoodie to all the Year 6 children. This is funded by the PTA. In recent years the school has decided to choose one colour in line with the school uniform colours. This is to avoid upset and disappointment, which has happened in the past, when certain colours are only available in certain sizes. If you do not wish your child to receive this gift then please contact the school office.

School uniform

From September skirts and summer dresses will need to be worn to the knee. This is to ensure that all pupils can participate in all aspects of the school curriculum. Cycling shorts should not be worn under school skirtsor summer dresses. The gingham playsuit has been added to the school uniform list to allow pupils to enjoy more physical/gymnastic based playtimes and to also to preserve their modesty. School skirts will be provided for pupils who do not wear the correct uniform. Thank you for your support with this

Equipment for Junior children

The school will provide all equipment for children but if parents want to purchase items for next term please see the following list: A pencil case that will fit into a school tray, whiteboard pens, fixion pens, pencils, sharpener, rubber, highlighter pens, a separate pencil case with coloured crayons.

Attendance

Attendance is extremely important and it is closely linked to attainment and progress. Research shows that those children with low attendance achieve lower SATs scores. We understand that all children get ill from time to time but if they have a cold or a cough or mild symptoms please send them into school. We will always contact you if we think your child needs to go home.

Parent Pay

As we approach the end of the school term, we kindly request that all outstanding lunch money balances are settled. To check your balance and make a payment, please log into your Parent Pay account.

School Meals - September

Please inform the school office before we return to school in September if there will be any changes to your child's meal type, whether they will be switching from school meals to packed lunches or vice versa.

Autumn Term Dates

9th September- Autumn Term starts for all pupils.

Thank you for all your continued support over the year. I hope you have a lovely summer with your family and I look forward to seeing all parents, grandparents and pupils in September.

Kind regards

Sarah Briggs

Headteacher











